
                                                                                                                                                                               

                                                        

 

 

April 6, 2020 

 

 

Mr. Rob Durham 

Environmental Health 

Monterey County 

1270 Natividad Rd 

Salinas, CA 93906 

 

 

Re: Unified Franchise Agreement Extension Negotiations 

 

Dear Mr. Durham, 

 

Based on the COVID-19 pandemic, USA Waste of California, Inc. (WM) feels it would be appropriate to 

extend the term of the Unified Franchise Agreement (UFA) by two months while we continue to negotiate an 

amended agreement. WM prepared and executed the attached Amendment to accomplish this. Please return 

a signed copy if it is acceptable. 

 

WM is in the process of preparing information we discussed at our February 19 meeting, as well as that 

outlined in your March 2 letter. We hoped to provide this by early April, but COVID-19 has obviously diverted 

our attention. At this time, we expect to provide you with our written proposal around April 20. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kristin Skromme 

Public Sector Manager 

831-737-5479 

Waste Management                                                                                                 

11240 Commercial Parkway                                                                                      

Castroville, CA  95012-3206 


